
                                             
                                                   
KYC Foundation Update: Spring 2025 
 
Summer is just around the corner.   The boats are returning to the harbors and soon 
we’ll be back on the water sailing.    
 
Want to get out sailing this summer?  Our summer sailing class have been announced 
and are open for registration.   

First Sail Experience  
First Sail is a US Sailing initiative offered to beginners as an introduction to sailing in a 
casual setting and designed to provide a memorable experience that will motivate 
newcomers to continue sailing.   Each first sail experience consists of two sessions, with 
the first introducing the basics of sailing and 
the following week getting out on Lake 
Michigan to experience the joy of sailing for 
yourself. 
 
We have three First Sail Experiences 
available for just $50/per person. 
 
Tuesdays, May 20 & 27 
Mondays June 16 & 23 
Tuesdays July 8 & 15 
 
Sailing 101 
After your First Sail, or if you have some experience, continue your education with our 
four-week program.  Classes start at $180/per person, with discounts for family groups 
of two or more.    
 
We have three options, with a four-week program offered in June, July & August. 
 
Visit our website www.KYCFoundation.org to register for First Sail Experience of Sailing 
101. 
 
Sailing 102 
Ready to go to the next level?   We offer Sailing 102 for those interested in more 
advanced techniques.  These are scheduled on demand, so contact us for more 
information at ContactUs@kycfoundation.org. 
 

 

http://www.kycfoundation.org/
mailto:ContactUs@kycfoundation.org


                                                          
 
 
 
 
Book Donations 
As part of our mission with the community, the Foundation has allocated $200 to 
provide water safety books to libraries in Kenosha County.  Stewie the Duck Learns to 
Swim is just one of the titles that will be provided, along with a few others for various 
ages from young children to teenagers to promote water safety. 
 
Simmons Island Beach Cleanup 
Our annual beach cleanup will be on Saturday, May 17th from 9-11am.  This is our third 
year doing the cleanup and our volunteers have picked up hundreds of pounds of trash 
along our beautiful waterfront.    
 
Students needing volunteer hours can get volunteer credit for helping at this event. 

 
 
In Conclusion 
As you can see, we have a variety of activities and community programs we are 
supporting.  If you have any ideas for future projects, feel free to reach out to me and 
the contact information below.    
 
To keep up with the latest news, like us on Facebook.  We are on Facebook as 
Kenosha Yacht Club Foundation.   
 
Cheers,  
 
Mike Ludtke 
President – Kenosha Yacht Club Foundation 
President@KYCFoundation.org 
262-286-0566 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100092842271091
mailto:President@KYCFoundation.org

